
 



 



District Leader 

ADDITIONAL Biographical Information for page 2 

Why do you want to serve as a District leader? 
I've always felt like a leader in many aspects of my life from personal things/interests to work life and throughout 

my time in Toastmasters, I feel that it's helped shape me into a more humble person and leader. Through tertiary 

studies and working 13 years in retail and 8 years in Early Childhood, I've learnt a lot about organisation, time 

management, team work and what it means to step up and be a leader as well as supporting others. After holding 

many Toastmasters Club Executive roles, I wanted to push my leadership skills further. Taking on the role of Area 

Director this current year definitely proved to be a challenge but on many occasions it proved to be rewarding.  

I feel ready to step up and further my leadership skills as a Division Director. 

 

In your opinion, what are the District mission’s major objectives and how would you work to achieve 

them? 
The District Mission of 'We build new clubs and support all clubs in achieving excellence' is a lot that I've focused 

on in previous and current leadership positions I've held within Toastmasters. When I was the VPM of my home 

club, I brought in a strategy of having a "buddy system". I had a Toastmaster member sit with a guest for the 

meeting to explain the meeting, roles and answer any questions. I also put together a Visitor Pack which contained 

the Toastmasters Magazine (now retired as a hard copy), The Navigator booklet, Evaluate to Motivate sheet that 

one of our members had compiled to explain evaluations and a membership application form. Both of these 

strategies proved to be very successful in bringing in new members that we had to build a new club, Tooronga 

Toastmasters, to allow for growth in the club. This strategy also helped to earn the club a Smedley Award. 

I spent two years as the club VPE, constantly working out how and what needed to be done for the DCP, earning 

the club President’s Distinguished. 

As E16 Area Director this year, I have actively been assisting two of my clubs to incorporate a mentoring system as 

well as guiding them in holding a joint Open House meeting to expand their membership. 

In order for all three of the clubs in my Area to achieve a point for COT, I reached out to each committee member 

to ensure they attended. My Area was the only club within the Eastern Division to have all my clubs achieve a 

minimum of 4 people in attending both COT’s. 

I’m also holding an Area Council Meeting for my clubs to inform them of changes for next year, work on any 

challenges their club is facing and helping each club to achieve excellence by obtaining President’s Distinguished in 

the DCP. 


